
Calling All Singers!  

 
The Leys Choral Society will be resuming next term – an exciting choral opportunity for 
parents, staff and friends of the school.  The choir will be singing Stainer’s Crucifixion, with a 
public performance on Saturday 21st March in The Leys Chapel.   
 
Under the baton of Director of Music, Max Kenworthy, this promises to be a fun and 
rewarding experience for adult singers of all levels of competence, although the ability to 
read music will certainly be an advantage.  Rehearsals will run weekly on a Tuesday evening 
from 7pm-9pm in The Leys Music Department Recital Hall, beginning on Tuesday 7th January 
2020.  
 
If this invitation is of interest, please come along or contact Max Kenworthy directly for 
further details: mgk@theleys.net  
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